
 

                                                

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Beautiful Neighborhoods 
Community Clean-up 

 

 
We need your help in the planning and execution of the first   

MHNC Sponsored Community Clean-up. 

Bring your recommendations and ideas to help  
us select our first location and date. 

 

Don’t miss this opportunity to contribute to the MHNC’s ongoing 
“Beautiful Neighborhoods” program designed to keep Mission Hills a 
beautiful, safe and decent place in which to live. Please join us. 

 
 

For information: David Guzman, Committee Chair at DGuzman@mhnconline.org    818-902-2361  
 

To receive regular email updates on our community clean-up and other important MHNC meetings 
and events, visit us at mhnconline.org and sign up to have your name added our email data base. 

BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

                                Tuesday, 15 May 2012 

6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
 

Mission Area Community Police Station 

Timothy M. Falco Community Room 
11121 Sepulveda Boulevard, Mission Hills, CA 91345 

 

Additional Parking on North side of Station in Facey Parking Lot 


